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REMEMBER: A dual-price method is required for your cash discount program in 
order to maintain compliance with state law. The best way to achieve compliance 
is to utilize the “gas station” pricing method.

If you have any questions regarding your cash discounting program and/or how 
to remain compliant with state regulations, please contact Electronic Payments’ 
Merchant Support team at:

CASH DISCOUNT
CUSTOMER PRICING REQUIREMENT


